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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP



The Chair of the Working Group presents his compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to inform them that the document “Draft Inter-American Program for the Promotion and Protection of the Human Rights of Migrants, Including Migrant Workers and Their Families” (CAJP/GT/TM-24/05 rev. 1), which reflects the agreements reached at the last meeting of the Working Group, on February 25, 2005, was distributed today.  For the sake of clarity, the changes agreed to appear in bold print and the points that are still pending, in brackets.


The Chair also wishes to announce that, at its next meeting, on March 14, the Working Group will begin its consideration of the document from point 14 on and that, prior to that meeting, some alternative proposals from the permanent missions and the Chair on topics not agreed to at the last meeting will be distributed.
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